
Getting things done – Ryehill Lane –
an update #dundeewestend

As residents will recall, I recently highlighted the poor state of the
seating area at the corner of Ryehill Lane and Perth Road.

This is owned by JCDecaux the billboard advertising company and I contacted
them about this and was promised a tidy up.

I am pleased to say this has now taken place and the area looks a lot tidier.

As I previously I will continue to pursue a permanent improvement to what
could be a lovely seating area, but at least this is some progress.
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